

St. James Lane, Coventry, CV3 3DB headteacher: Mrs J. Mclean phone: (02476) 302 004



email: admin@WillenhallPrimary.org
web: www.WillenhallPrimary.org

Dear Parents/carers,

On Thursday 12th December (2.15-3pm) Year 1 will be showcasing their learning as part of our 'Transport' topic. We will be sharing our learning about how transport has changed from past to present and will be showcasing our transport models.

This will take part in both Year 1 classrooms. You will be able to enter through St James' gate (between 2-2.30pm.). If you arrive any later than 2.30pm you will need to enter through the school office. You will be able to take your child home at 3pm, if you wish. If you choose to take your child home, please make their class teacher aware. We look forward to seeing you.

Thank you, Year 1